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8 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Easter Revision Sessions – Monday 25 March to Friday 5 April 2024 
 
I am pleased to share the details of our upcoming Easter Revision Sessions with you, which will run during 
the two-week Easter break. There is a comprehensive schedule of revision workshops, coursework 
development sessions and our new supervised revision option! We are really looking forward to 
supporting your child as they continue their work towards their exams and keeping up the momentum 
which they have built to date. 
 
All sessions will provide valuable support and guidance in order to put your child in the best position to 
be successful in completing coursework, and in their final examinations. This afternoon students have 
been provided with a personalised sticker for their planner which details the sessions they are expected 
to attend, and other key information needed to complete an online Microsoft form. We ask you or your 
child to complete this online form which can be accessed using the link below to confirm their attendance 
at selected sessions. The deadline to complete this is Friday 15 March at 4pm. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/SV8Fht9ABh 
 
Our new supervised revision option is available for any student who has not already been asked to attend 
another session on that day. These will run from 9am-11am in the deli every day (except bank holidays 
and weekends). You will be able to sign your child up to these on the Microsoft form; please select the 
days that you would like them to attend. This is a great opportunity for your child to complete 
personalised revision in a focused environment, and with staff on hand to offer further advice and 
guidance, and maybe even some Easter treats! It will be great to see students using the revision 
techniques which they developed during our successful Revision Festival last month.  
 
Students should enter school via Gate 3 and will register in the hall before being escorted to specific 
classrooms by the teacher/s leading the session/s. If students are attending for the full day, they will be 
expected to stay on site and should bring lunch with them. Students are able to attend the Easter 
Revision Sessions in non-uniform.  
 
As we move closer to the exams, it is vital that students continue to attend school every day, revise at 
home and complete all home learning set. We are thankful for your continued support in ensuring that 
your child is in the best position to achieve their potential.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
Miss E Long  
Year 11 Leader 

mailto:admin@kings.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/SV8Fht9ABh

